
City and Borough of Juneau 
Docks and Harbors 

155 South Seward Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Telephone: 586-0292 Fax: 586-0295    
  
June 21, 2022 
 
 
RE: Marine Park Deckover 

Contract No. BE21-203 
 
Jake Ritter 
Trucano Construction Company, Inc 
PO Box 20870 
Juneau, AK 99802 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 
Dear Mr. Ritter:  
 
This letter represents award and authorization to proceed with construction operations.  You will 
have until March 31, 2023, for substantial completion and April 14, 2023, for completion of this 
project.  
 
The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:   
 
♦ Compass Construction, PO BOX 33677, Juneau, AK 99803 
♦ Alaska Electric, LLC, PO BOX 33835, Juneau, AK 99803 
♦ JW Bean Professional Surveyors, Inc, 1070 Arctic Circle, Juneau, AK 99801 
 
Contractor may not use any marine vessels to perform work on this Project until proof of Marine 
Protection and Indemnity insurance as required in the contract documents is provided to the Port 
Engineer.  
 
Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Erich Schaal, Port Engineer, 
Harbors Department at (907) 586-0397.  
 
Purchase Order number PO 114768-0-HARB in the amount of $2,504,284.00 for the Total Bid  has 
been issued for this project.  Please reference this PO number, project name and contract number 
on all invoices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carl Uchytil, Port Director 
Docks and Harbors Department 
City and Borough of Juneau 
 
Enclosure 
 
c: Erich Schaal, Port Engineer 
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